Crossett City Council met in special session December 7, 2021 at 4:00 p.m. in the Crossett Administration Building.

Present:		Mayor:  Crystal Marshall, Clerk/Treasurer Terrell
			Council:  Phillips, Mondragon, Knight, Gill, Carter and Foster

Absent:		City Attorney Hamilton

Mayor stated that the purpose of this meeting is to discuss 2022 budget proposal.  Mayor Marshall presented a rough draft of a budget proposal showing revenues and expenses from each department for the year 2022.  She discussed the key points of each budget change.  This proposal contained capital request for the American Relief Act funds as well.  This budget request includes projected revenues of $6,861,148 and projected expenses of $6,625,844.

Mayor Marshall discussed the equipment needs of the city.  She asked the council to consider selling the inoperable bucket truck to Finney’s Christmas Lights and asked council to discuss this at a regular meeting. 

Mayor Marshall asked that the council consider a special meeting at a later date to discuss the garbage truck lease.

Motion by Councilman Knight, seconded by Councilman Foster to have City Attorney Hamilton draw up a resolution for the 2022 budget as presented.  Roll call vote.  All vote yes.  Motion passed.

Mayor Marshall asked council to consider a bonus of $500 for each city employee.  She added that inflation is rising at a higher rate than employee raises.  She expressed concern for all city employees and emphasized that these employees are the ones who take care of day-to-day operations for the entire city.  Motion by Councilman Carter, seconded by Councilman Foster to approve the bonus checks for employees.  Roll call vote.  All vote yes.  Motion passed.

With no other business, the meeting adjourned. 



_____________________________			______________________________
Clark Terrell, Clerk/Treasurer			Crystal Marshall,  Mayor


